
 
 

Good Morning Rosewood!  

I hope you are enjoying all the creative, fun, learning activities we 

have set for you. Thank you to everyone who has sent in photos of 

their fantastic learning – we have really enjoyed seeing you all trying 

your best – we knew you would!  

The weather was beautiful on the weekend. Did you get a chance to 

enjoy the sunshine? Have you seen any signs on spring on your daily 

walks, in the garden or outside your window? 

Today you will be reading the story – ‘Where the Wild Things Are’ by 

Maurice Sendak. Do you like this story? Would you like to be 

King/Queen of the ‘Wild Things’?  

We hope you have lots of fun today - reading, making dens and gooey 

slime.  

We look forward to seeing photos of all your learning, particularly 

your dens! 

Love from, 

Miss McDade, Izabela, Mariama and Ciaran. 

 


